Newton North High School Little Theatre Seating Protocols

We are so excited to welcome you to the Little Theatre. The safety of our audiences,
artists and staff is of paramount importance. Please read the important information below
regarding your visit. With your cooperation, together we can stay safe and reconnect with
each other through the arts.

Seating is general admission. Please arrive to the theatre by 7:20 PM
Facemasks are required for all patrons, performers, and theatre staff (covering
nose and mouth) at all times.

No tickets will be sold at the door.

Waiting or congregating in the lobby area is not permitted at any time.

There is no eating or drinking in the theatre or lobby at any time.

Restrooms are located down the hall at the far end of the lobby.

At the end of the show patrons will be required to leave the building and not
congregate in the lobby.

Please don’t attend the show if you feel unwell, are experiencing any cold, flu, or
symptoms, are awaiting the results of a COVID-19 test, or have been in close
contact with anyone who has tested positive for COVID-19.

We look forward to welcoming you to the theatre and greatly appreciate your support and
cooperation. Enjoy the show!

Any questions, please contact me at Browna@newton.k12.ma.us




